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5101 Chesterfield Ave.    Charleston, W. Va. 25304           office@kccofc.org           304.925.7435 
 

July 22, 2025 

Morning Assembly 

July 27, 2025 

Usher:       Tom McNeely 

Welcome/ 

Opening Prayer:      Carson Henley 

   

Communion Presider:  TBD 
   
Contribution Count:  Danene Hartley &  
                                             Sheila Dale 
   
Closing Prayer: Tom McNeely 
   
Children’s Classes: 
  Preschool — 1st Grade Bianca Williams  
  2nd — 5th Grade TBD  
    
Sound & Pete Williams  
PowerPoint:  Telina Williams   
  
  
Usher volunteers needed; please contact Herb  
Kinder. 

If you cannot serve as scheduled, please contact Tom 
McNeely at 304.346.5212 

Gospel Meeting August 1-3 

Washington Street CofC 

St. Albans 

 

Back to School Drive & Carnival August 9 

 

Campaign for Christ—2025 August 11-14 

WV Training & Conference Ctr 

 

Men’s Retreat September 12-14 

Camp Chautauqua, Ohio 

 

95th Church Anniversary September 14 

Nitro CofC 

Nitro 

 

39th Annual Bible Bowl October 10-11 

Camden Ave CofC 

Parkersburg 

 

Songfest with Keith Lancaster October 11-12 

Withamsville CofC 

Cincinnati, Ohio 
 

Further information on all meetings can be found on the bulletin board 

outside of the office. 

Tom Winnell, health issues 

 

George Breckenridge, in CAMC Memorial with heart issues.  

Has been moved out of ICU into a private room. 

 

Family of Pat Hose (Danene Hartley’s mom), who died last 

week. 

 

Regan Storey (friend of Jan Winnell), diagnosed with Stage 4 

colon cancer. 

 

Kelly Raines, member of KVC, fighting Stage 4 colon cancer.  

Thank you to the Lord that recent scans have shown an 

improvement in her condition.   https://gofund.me/526c563e  

 

Nick & Linda Johnson, Vera Taylor, Chuck & Shirley Denham, 

Helen Stewart, John Shuman, Charla Cline & Lanny Markland 

    Privileged to Serve Remember in Prayer 

Important Dates 

         Contribution and Attendance 

Sunday, July 20, 2025 

Attendance:   48 

Contribution:  

 Back to School  

Drive & Carnival 

It’s time!  Join with us in August as we 

work once more with the Kanawha Valley 

Church to provide backpacks and school 

supplies to children in need.  See details 

on next page. 
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The Men’s Bible Class meets at the church 

building on Wednesday nights from 6:00 pm 

- 7:00 pm.  The men are discussing the book 

of Hebrews. The class is currently on sum-

mer break.   

All men are welcome.   

If you have any questions, please contact Chris Morris 

or Tom McNeely. 

The book club’s next meeting will be on July 

22, 6:00 pm, at Panera Bread, So. Ridge, So. 

Charleston.  TONIGHT 

The book selection for July’s discussion is The 

Weaver’s Legacy by Olive Collins.   

All ladies are welcome. 

If you have any questions, please contact Sheila Dale.   

Ladies’ Book Club 

The ladies group is working on a project of 

providing a weekly sweet treat for the men 

at Union Mission who have begun their so-

ber-living journey.  A dessert is provided 

once a week for them.  Each participant in 

the project would provide food approximately every 7—8 

weeks.  For more information or to join, please see Grace 

Wagner. 

Ladies’ Bible Class 

From Renee Morris:  We are still in need of 

teachers on Sunday mornings.  We are cur-

rently operating on a quarterly schedule.  If 

you are interested in teaching preschool/

kindergarten or an elementary class, please contact 

Renee Morris.  Curriculum for the year has been pur-

chased and will be provided to teaching volunteers.  There 

is no greater joy than making the scriptures come to life for 

young minds! 

Men’s Bible Class 

The Ladies’ Bible Class meets on Wednes-

day nights from 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm in room 

17.   The class is currently on summer 

break. 

All ladies are welcome.  

If you have any questions, please contact Sheila Dale. 

July 22, 2025 

Adult Bible Class 

Ladies Class Project 

It’s time for the Back to School Drive and 

Carnival again!  Last year we partnered with 

the Kanawha Valley Church on this project 

and gave out backpacks and school supplies 

to children in need. Now it’s time to do it for 

this school year.   

Supplies will be handed out at Oakwood Terrace; food 

and games will be available also for the children. 

You can indicate what supplies you can contribute at:   

https://www.signupgenius.com/

go/60B0F4AABA72CABF94-57471236-back#/ 

If link does not work directly, please cut and paste into 

your browser window. 

Supplies need to be at the church building by Sunday, 

August 3. 

Pray, and let God worry.  -  Martin Luther 

The Sunday morning Adult Bible Class 

meets at 9:30 am and is currently studying 

the book of Hebrews.  The class is led by 

Tom McNeely and Chris Morris.  If you 

have any questions, please see Tom or Chris. 

Back to School Drive & Carnival 

Teachers Needed 


